Dove Bank Primary School
Weekly Bulletin - 6.6.2025

Healthy Eating Week 9-13th June

Healthy Eating Week is next week! There are lots of simple things you can do to help support the wellbeing of
your body and mind.

Eating a well balanced diet with foods from every food type is a good start. Try
starting off making small changes one at a time; you can find out what works for §£
you, and it's more likely to stick. Remember that everyone has different dietary
requirements, so you have to find the balance that's best for you.

Make time for physical activity in your daily routine. Exercise and physical
activity keeps our bodies mobile and keeps us ticking over. There are so many
ways to exercise. Whether you're taking a 30-minute walk or playing a full 90
minutes of football, make sure to choose something you enjoy!

Leave During Term Time - Holidays/Sickness

Please remember to contact school before 9.30 to let us know why your child is not in school. Schools have a
duty of care to contact each family when a child is absent from school, this may be by telephone or by calling
at your home.

It is our responsibility to make contact to safeguard all our children. Each day valuable time is taken making
contact with families when a child is absent and we have not been informed.

Our annual Summer Concert will take place on Monday 23rd June at 5:30pm. If your child has
been invited to take part, audience tickets can be obtained by returning the ticket form at
the bottom of the letter to Mrs Smith.

Diary Dates o
EARLY BIRD 20% OFF
Monday 9 to 13th June - Healthy (#) DOVEBANK St
Eating Week. <o b UNIEORM @
Week beginning 9th June - Phonics Bsgo

Screening Y1.

Week beginning 9th June - Times
Tables Check Y4.

Friday 13th June - Father's Day
Gift Stall.

Friday 13th June - Father's Day
Breakfast (no celebration assembly).
One adult invited per family to join
their children for breakfast from
9am.

Tuesday 10th June - the end of summer
Saturday 14th June
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Dove Bank Primary School

Gold Award 2024/25

We are delighted to announce that we, Dove Bank Primary School, have achieved the
School Games Gold Mark Award for the 2024/25 academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facililated
by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitmeant to the development of
competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have
besn recognised for our succass.

Chur sporting achievemenis this year include:
Cross Country

Football
Diodgeball
Athletics
Rounders
Sporis Days

With a total of young people competing in local inter-sechood competitions this year, we are
axtremely prowd of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including
those young voluntears, leaders and officials who made our competitions possible.

As part of owr application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of paricipation,
competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at
ouwr school has been rewarded this year.

A special thanks to our parents and children, who have helped ws to make this possible!

We look forward to applying once again in 2026!
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SATURDAY, 14TH JUNE 2025
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM
AUDLEY COMMUNITY LIBRARY

FREE TASTER SESSION FOR CHILDREN AGED 4-10

JOIN US FOR A FUN AND ENGAGING INTRODUCTION
TO SPANISH LANGUAGE AND CULTURE! THIS FREE*
SESSION OFFERS A TASTE OF OUR UPCOMING
MONTHLY SPANISH CLUB, DESIGNED TO IMMERSE
CHILDREN IN THE VIBRANT WORLD OF SPANISH
THROUGH INTERACTIVE ACTIVITIES AND CULTURAL
EXPLORATION.

** IMPORTANT INFORMATION:
*THIS COMPLIMENTARY SESSION ALLOWS US TO

GAUGE INTEREST BEFORE LAUNCHING A FEE-BASED
MONTHLY CLUB.

SPACES ARE LIMITED; PLEASE BOOK IN ADVANCE TO
SECURE YOUR CHILD'S SPOT.

¢

¥, TO RESERVE A PLACE OR FOR MORE INFORMATION,
PLEASE CONTACT AUDLEY COMMUNITY LIBRARY.

iESPERAMOS VEROS ALLI!
(WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THER

AUDLEY,COMMUNITY LIBRARY 01782 220527/
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